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VIA E-MAIL & COURIER 
 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: K2 Wind Ontario Limited Partnership; 
Application for Electricity Generation Licence; 
Response to the ACW Residents’ Letter dated February 24, 2014 
Board File No.: EB-2013-0439       

 

We are writing on behalf of K2 Wind Ontario Limited Partnership (“K2 Wind”) in response to a 

letter from certain residents of the Township of Ashfield-Colborne-Wawanosh (the “ACW 

Residents”), filed with the Board on February 24, 2014 (the “ACW Residents’ Letter”). The 

ACW Residents’ Letter is a “surreply” to K2 Wind’s February 11th 2014 response (“Response”) 

to the ACW Residents’ January 31, 2014 submission on K2 Wind’s application for a generation 

licence.  We note that the Board’s Notice of Application did not make provision for a surreply.  

Notwithstanding the ACW Residents’ Letter, K2 Wind maintains the positions it articulated in its 

original Response, generally, and specifically, with respect to the ACW Residents’ submissions 

regarding delayed cost and compensation payments and pre-existing and long-standing 

drainage problems in the vicinity of Hydro One’s switching station. K2 Wind expressly refutes 

the ACW Residents’ new and unfounded allegations that Capital Power Corporation (“Capital 

Power”), K2 Wind and Kingsbridge 1 are engaging in a legal shell game.  K2 Wind has no 

interest of any kind, directly or indirectly, in the Kingsbridge 1 project; nor is Kingsbridge 1 

controlled by, or under common control with, K2 Wind.  K2 Wind cannot and, indeed, has never 

purported to speak for Kingsbridge 1.  That is precisely the reason why Kingsbridge 1 prepared 

the statutory declaration of Sandeep Sharma that was included in the K2 Wind Response.  

Finally and contrary to the assertion of the ACW Residents, Capital Power has not been 

appointed the operator of the K2 Wind project.   

 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor, Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
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In conclusion, the evidence filed in this proceeding demonstrates that K2 Wind has the 

experience, knowledge and resources to own and operate the K2 Wind project in a safe and 

efficient manner.  K2 Wind respectfully requests that the Board approve K2 Wind’s application 

for an electricity generation licence. 

Yours very truly, 

Dentons Canada LLP 
 
(signed) Helen T. Newland 
 
Helen T. Newland 
HTN/ko 
 
 
cc: Lillian Ing 
 Frank Davis 
 Colin Edwards 
 Boris de Jonge 
 Matthew Martin 
 Paul F. Wendelgass 
 Kim Wookyung 
 
 Residents Group   
 


